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October 3, 2006
The Honorable A. J. Eggenberger

Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board

625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700

Washington, D.C. 20004
Dear Mr. Chairman:

As the responsible manager for the Department’s 2004-1 implementation plan, I am transmitting the attached deliverable which completes the Department’s planned activities under commitment 12 of that plan.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Chair of the Federal Technical Capability Panel.
Sincerely,

Mark B. Whitaker, Jr.

Department Representative to the

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board

Office of Health, Safety and Security

Enclosure
cc:   Glenn Podonsky

Roy Schepens
